
Manifesto Pictures 
At first candidates meeting we will 
expect you to bring a high quality 
headshot photo. We need the original, 
uncompressed file taken with a 
phone or digital camera.  This will 
appear as your online profile picture 
and in Bathtime.    

Please make sure that 

 your face is clearly visible 
 no other people are in the picture 
 the file is a .png or .jpg 
 the picture is portrait, not 

landscape 
 the pictures follows all other rules 

outlined in the candidate 
information pack 

 

Photos exported from Facebook will 
have been compressed and will not 
be suitable.  

Please bring along the picture on a 
memory stick or on a drive that can 
be accessed.  

Any questions please contact the 
Web Coordinator on 
suweb@bath.ac.uk 
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